
Friday 14th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It was wonderful to have so many parents join us for Seahorse’s class assembly this 

morning. They put on a fantastic performance giving us a snapshot of their learning 

this year. We were so impressed with their beautiful Andy Warhol inspired artwork 

and their geographical knowledge. They shared some interesting facts about some 

of their countries of origin and impressed us with their knowledge of the seven 

continents. They also shared a video of their recent visit to Nower Wood. It looked 

like they had such a fun day. A huge thank you to Miss Ahmed and Mrs Rodo and to 

all of the parents for joining us today. The children were so proud of themselves and 

ran to give Miss Ahmed a huge class hug after everyone had left.  

 

Our Reception children have been learning all about animals and their habitats this 

term. They were very excited to have a visit from the Zoo Lab this morning who had 

a selection of small animals for the children to handle and learn about. They were 

very brave! 

 

The hall was full of activity on Tuesday morning for the DUG market. The children 

enjoyed making a special gift and card for their Dads, Uncles or Grandads. Thank 

you so much to all of the parents who came to help and make this such a special 

occasion for the children.  

 

On Tuesday evening we had the PTA meeting to look at past events and those 

coming up. Plans are well under way for this year’s Fun Day on Sunday 30th June. This 

is always a lovely family event and this year we will be extending an invitation to 

Cleves families. We hope you are able to come along. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Tanya Mooney  

 

 

Key Dates Next Few Weeks 

Monday 17th  Year 2 Victorian Day 

 

   Reception classes, Health Checks 

 

 

Wednesday 19th Seahorse Outdoor Learning 

 

Thursday 20th  Jellyfish Outdoor Learning 

 

Friday 21st  Starfish Outdoor Learning 

 

Ear Piercing 

If you are considering piercing you child’s ears you may wish to wait until the summer 

holidays. As advised in the School Uniform Policy, children may wear plain studs only 

and they must be removed for PE. If your child is unable to remove earrings 

themselves they should not wear them to school.   

 

Year 2 Leavers Hoodies 



It was very exciting to hand out the leavers hoodies this week.  Our Year 2 leavers 

are welcome to wear their hoodies to Chiltern Open Air Museum on 4th July and the 

last day of term. 

 

Polling Day- Thursday 4th July 2024 

With the announcement of the General Election, I am writing to inform you that 

Oatlands will be used as a Polling Station and will be closed to Reception and 

Year 1 children. 

Year 2’s visit to Chiltern Open Air Museum is booked for this day and we are pleased 

to let you know that this visit will go ahead as we will not need access to the main 

building. Further information about the visit will follow. 

 

Safeguarding Notice 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety or wellbeing in the school or 

community, please speak to one of our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSL).  

DSL- Tanya Mooney, Head Teacher.  Deputy DSL- Phil Copsey, Deputy Head Teacher 

or DSL-Kelly Matthews, Oscar and Nurture Lead. 

 

 

 


